
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of  
Information Act, below, and 05/10/2017.   I am afraid the Office of the  
Police and Crime Commissioner does not hold the information that you have  
requested.     You may find that West Yorkshire Police can assist you with  
your request and you can contact the Force via the following link: 
 
https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/advice/our-services/information- 
requests/requesting-information/freedom-information 
 
Kind regards 
 
Julie Reid 
 
 
Julie Reid 
Business Support Manager 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 
Tel:  01924 294000 
Email:  contact@westyorkshire.pcc.pnn.gov.uk 
 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire Ploughland  
House, 62 George Street, Wakefield, WF1 1DL Visit: www.westyorkshire- 
pcc.gov.uk for more information. 
 

 

 


